

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165

502-869-8000 Fax 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

MEMO

TO:

Jesse Bacon

FROM:

Mark Mitchell

DATE:

August 14, 2018

RE:

Board Agenda Item – Compost Project – Bullitt East High School

Presented for Board approval is a request from Mr. Chris Mason to allow the Bullitt East Agriculture Department to build a compost bin adjacent to the greenhouse at Bullitt East High School.

The compost project is a student-driven idea developed in the process of cleaning out plants from last year. Being resourceful and good stewards of the environment are learning targets within the agriculture class. The project consists of constructing 4'6"W x 4'6"D structure 5'0"H. This is a three-sided, permanent structure that will be utilized year-round and maintained by the agriculture department at Bullitt East High School.

I recommend the Board approve the request from Mr. Chris Mason to allow the Bullitt East Agriculture Department to build a compost bin adjacent to the greenhouse at Bullitt East High School.

Attachment:

Memo from Mr. Chris Mason

Befor



11450 Highway 44 East - Mt. Washington, KY - 502-869-6400 - Fax 502-538-8368

August 13, 2018

Mark Mitchell Director of Facilities BCPS

Mr. Mitchell

This letter is a request permission for Bullitt East Agriculture department to build a compost beside the current Greenhouse. There is no cost as our AG teacher Megan Terry has personally bought all the supplies. Thank you for all your help with this project.

Sincerely,

Chris Mason Principal

Cynthia Bell